
 

 

 

 

 Corporate NO:  R087 

 Report COUNCIL DATE:  May 15, 2006 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR COUNCIL 

 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: May 11, 2006 

 

FROM: General Manager, Engineering PROJECT FILE: 1706-002/11 

 

SUBJECT: Contract Award - M.S. 1706-002-11 

TAG Construction Ltd. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

1. That Contract M.S. 1706-002-11 be awarded to the low bidder, TAG Construction 

Ltd. Limited, in the amount of $1,815, 805.09 (including GST); and 

 

2. That Council set the expenditure authorization for Contract M.S. 1706-002-11 to 

$1,910,000.00 (including GST). 

 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

 

The scope of work under this contract involves road works on the following Arterial 

roads: 

 

West Whalley Ring Road: Gateway Drive to King George Highway – New Construction 

of West Whalley Ring Road to ultimate cross-section.  These works will complete the 

connection of West Whalley Ring Road from 108 Avenue to King George Highway 

 

West Whalley Ring Road @ King George Highway – Installation of a new full traffic 

signal. 

 

Construction is expected to start in late May/early June and be completed later this 

Summer. 
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TENDER RESULTS 

 

Tenders for Contract M.S. 1706-002-11 were received on May 11, 2006, with the results 

as follows: 

 
 Contractor Tender Amount with GST Corrected Amounts 
 

1. TAG Construction Ltd. $ 1,815,804.98   $ 1,815,805.09 

2. Jack Cewe Ltd. $ 1,875,817.00   

3. Winvan Paving Ltd. $ 1,881,741.91 

4. Targa Construction  $ 1,890,701.77 

5. Sparker Construction $ 1,949,810.61   $1,949,809.53 

6. Gemco Construction $ 2,023,931.75 

7. Imperial Paving Limited $ 2,149,093.93 

 

 

EVALUATION 

 

Our consultant reviewed all tenders.  All the tenders submitted the required 10% bid 

bond, and signed and sealed the Tender Form and Summary Sheet of the Schedule of 

Quantities and Prices. 

 

The low bidder, TAG Construction Ltd., has provided Consent of Surety for a 

Performance Bond and a Labour & Materials Bond, and agreed to complete the work 

within 45 working days as stipulated in the contract.  TAG Construction Ltd. has 

completed similar projects for the City and are qualified to do this project.  Their 

sub-contractors have satisfactorily completed similar projects for the City in recent years 

and we have also found them to be qualified and acceptable. 

 

 

FUNDING 

 

Funding for this project is from the City’s approved Engineering budget. 

 

 

 

 

    Paul Ham, P. Eng. 

    General Manager, Engineering 

LD/amr 

 

c.c. - General Manager, Finance, Technology & HR Dept. 
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